Senators,
| implore you not to pass HB4145 in its current form as it is a flawed bill that will unfairly ensnare
innocent people who are targeted by vindictive past relationships.

We don’t need more laws. We need to enforce the ones we have. The terrible shooting recently in
Florida shows that. There were red flags galore yet the responsible authorities didn’t do their job and
enforce the law. More gun-control laws wouldn’t have changed the outcome because the FBI, and other
responsible parties, didn’t enforce the laws already in place.

Please don’t make life more miserable for the law abiding gun owner by passing HB4145. Be logical and
responsible and vote against the poorly written HB4145.

Thank you.

Sam Linder
Hillsboro 97124



